
Monday 20th April 2020  
 
Dear Parents  
 
As we begin what should be our Summer Term, I want to firstly say I hope you and your families are keeping well 
and remain safe.  
 
You will probably, by now, have seen the timetables and planning that class teachers have made available on our 
website to support you working with your children and have had a chance to use some of the websites we have 
linked.  
 
I have asked teachers to compile the target sheets that we traditionally give out at Parent Consultation Evening 
and send these out to you via email. You should receive a copy of your child’s targets by the end of next week, 1st 
May.  
 
Please try not to worry about what your children are missing, let us worry about picking up where we left off and 
working with the children to make learning on our return as stress free as we can. They will all be in the same 
boat and the teachers will do what they always do so well and support their learning and progress whilst also 
supporting their wellbeing.  
 
What they have missed educationally will be so outweighed by what they have gained by being with you.  
 
Take care and keep safe.  
 
Much love  
 
Petra Back  
 
 


